ARAPAHOE, NEBRASKA			February 1, 2022	
		
[bookmark: OLE_LINK2][bookmark: OLE_LINK3]	The City Council of the City of Arapahoe, Nebraska, did not meet in regular session at the EMCC Council Room at 7:30 P. M. on February 1, 2022, due to lack of a quorum.
	I, the undersigned, City Clerk, of the City of Arapahoe, Nebraska, hereby certify that the foregoing is a true and correct copy of proceedings had and done by the Council on February 1, 2022 that all of the subjects included in the foregoing proceedings were contained in the agenda for the meeting, kept continually current and readily available for public inspection at the office of the City Clerk; that such subjects were contained in said agenda for at least twenty-four hours prior to said meeting; that such agenda items were sufficiently descriptive to give the public reasonable notice of the matters to be considered at the meeting; that at least one copy of all reproducible material discussed at the meeting was available at the meeting for examination and copying by members of the public; that the said minutes from which the foregoing proceedings have been extracted were in written form and available for public inspection within ten working days and prior to the next convened meeting of said body; that all news media requesting notification concerning meetings of said body were provided advance notification of the time and place of said meeting and the subjects to be discussed at said meeting and that a current copy of the Nebraska Open Meetings Act was available and accessible to members of the public, posted during such meeting in the room in which such meeting was held.  Donna Tannahill, City Clerk.
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